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JULY 2011 NEWSLETTER

We would like te thank you all for your continued
support of thi§'ministry in prayer, advice, helps and
financial support. Every one of you is valued as a
partner in whatever way the Lord has called you to
be involved.

Since arriving back in the UK, this Spring we have
been busy speaking in various churches and we had a
wonderful Healing Weekend. We have also built a
prayer tabernacle in the pattern of the one in the
wilderness which is drawing many into a deeper
level of prayer and healing. We are also preaching in
Pakistan and Uganda almost daily to new villages
and teaching our Bible Schools via telephone.

2010 RESULTS HAVE COME IN

In 2010, we ran 261 Bible Schools spread across 18
countries. We trained 26,492 students and planted
4,913 churches. 49,479 new believers were baptised.
We thank the Lord for these wonderful results.

Step out in faith, D. Alston, 27 Meredith
St, Blaxland, NSW 2774, Australia.

WHY WE TRAIN LOCAL EVANGELISTS

1. Locally trained Evangelists understand the culture,
customs, lifestyle and languages of the people.

2. The most effective communication is between peers.

3. It is the wisest investment of resources, as local
Evangelists on bicycles can do the work much more
effectively and economically than foreigners can. They
eat the same food, can handle the heat, live simply and
only need a bible and bicycle to do the job.

They have produced the best results that speak for
themselves and your support is keeping all these Bible
Schools and ministries going.

HEALING WEEKEND IN ENGLAND
Meeting friends, sharing, teaching, fellowship and
prayer drew us together like a big happy family. This
second weekend, as good as the first, brought us all
into a deeper level of prayer with the opening of the
prayer tabernacle being one of the highlights. We
took 12 people through at a time and most wept as
they came into the presence of God and fell on their
faces in the Holy of Holies for at least 45 minutes.
People want to come back so we are holding another 3
day prayer, healing and teaching Tuesday 30 August—
Thursday 1 Sept2011. Please book soon to get a place.
We will start on Tuesday with lunch at 1pm and end
Thursday after lunch. Price is £75 including extra
meal.




